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PUBLIC INPUT
SIGN UP SHEET

PUBLIC INPUT SHALL BE LIMITED TO
THREE (3) MINUTES PER PERSON.

EACH PERSON SHOULD:
(1) STATE YOUR NAME

(2) IN WHAT AREA OF THE COUNTY YOU LIVE

(3) SPEAK IN A CLEAR AND COURTEOUS MANNER.
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To the Henderson County Board of Commissioners: June 6, 2011

First, as one of several thousand Korean War Veterans residing in the County, 1 want
to thank you for the recognition and appreciation for the service and sacrifice of PFC
Samuel Kelly Watkins. It has been a long trip in time and space for him to reach his final
resting place.

One of the Agenda items for this meeting is the Notification of Vacancies for County
Boards and Committees. I ask your consideration for the three vacancies that will occur
as of July 1, 2011, on the Henderson County Heritage Muscum Board of Directors.
Speaking for Judy Abrell, Chair, and myself, Vice Chair, we recommend the following
who have completed appropriate nomination forms.

We recommend that Drew Brannon be appointed for a three year term beginning July
1,2011 He was elected last January to fill the unexpired term held by Virginia Gambell
. Drew has been an active Board participant and was heavily involved in the recent
exhibit, “County of Champions”. He is a member of the Museum’s History Heritage
Technology Committee and the Governance Committee,

The other two openings are available because Spence Campbell has completed two
three year terms and is ineligible to be reappointed and Karen-Eve Bayne will have
completed one three year term and has chosen not to be reappointed.

We recommend that Jack Gable be appointed for a three year term beginning July 1,
2011. Jack is already an active 2 year volunteer with the Museum and is very
knowledgeable concerning the Museum’s operations and practices. He is a retired
professor of history from Long Island University in New York. That educational
background will bring much needed expertise to the Museum as a whole and to the
History Heritage Technology Committee, chaired by Hilliard Staton, as it develops new
programs and exhibits for the Museum. Jack has the strong endorsement of Hilliard.

We recommend that Doris Eklund be appointed for a three year term beginning July 1,
2011. Doris and Bob Eklund are well known philanthropists throughout the county and
have received several community service awards for their generosity. Doris was on the
original fund raising commitiee for the Museum and is currently a volunteer member of
the Museum’s Fund Raising Committee chaired by Judy Abrell. As a board member, she
will bring well needed experience and attributes.

As an aside, with these new appointments we will have seven members, counting
Commissioner O’Connor, out of eleven who have been on the Board not much more than
six months. We continue to need Board members who bring the necessary background to
continue to sustain and improve the Museum for our County.

I hope you all read the review of the expanded Civil War Room in the Sunday Times-
News It’s just great! Don’t miss it!!
Bob Ogden, 6/6/2011



